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RE: Commissioner’s Draft Report Review on Early Detection Mental Health   


To Productivity Commission 

20-Jan-2020


To Whom it may Concern


I read part of your Draft Report Overview and became quite concerned over the proposal to incorporate social and emotional wellbeing checks for 0-3 year olds. 

I am a Health and Fitness provider in addition to my qualifications as a Mechanical Engineer from the Gordon Institute in Geelong. I am also part of the Gladstone Regional Safe Community Group. The matter of your proposals has been a subject of serious discussion in our group.  I totally disagree with the method proposed to detect Early Mental Health in babies across the Nation, Aboriginal or other members of the Human Race.

This program is totally unethical, and drugging babies who do not have the choice to be drugged is a total Human Rights deprivation.

Psychiatric drugs are not the answer to any human Emotional Problems.

If you want to improve the health of our Next Generation, please review and research so we start with educating the Parents, and provide Healthy, Organic food, and clean non chemicalised water, for us Humans and the agriculture, and the wild animals.

Stop the Geo-Engineering, and end HAARP. 

Educate people on how to respect and create balance in nature.

This is where you will get us to support you, and your goals to provide Health to the next Generation. 
 
Yours Truly
Mark Mahanets
